
 Highlight of December Events  

1: Larry Gowell and Garden’s Aglow  

4: Christmas Party for Lincoln , Cambridge & 

York with Louis Philippe and Sharon Wright, 

family and plenty of food and beverages. 

5: Mad Hatter Tea at Westbrook Congregational 

Church Tree Festival, snacks and Jubilee’s  

7: Rock Church Christmas Carolers  

Christmas Card Craft 

8: Soul Gal, Puppy Day & Magic of Christmas  

9: Little Falls Church visits\10: Galilee Baptist 

Church Youth Group 

12: Bok Fair, William Omgundson on piano 

13: Village School Craft 

14: Larry Allen 

15:  Pizzelle’s and Hot chocolate with Peter 

Santa,  cookies, & preschool 

16: Boy Scout Troop 345 Carolers 

18: Waterboro School Bingo and Carols  

Bingo Bucks 

19: Yankee Swap  

20: Gorham Middle School Chorus 

22: Treat Festival with Louis Philippe 

26: Out to the Movies—Resident Council  

27: Lunch on the Hub—Birthday Party 

28: Out to Breakfast 

29: Kylie & Snowflake the duck visit                   

New Years Eve Party with Louis Philippe 
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 Greetings from the Gorham House, 

I am really having a difficult time trying to figure 

out how Thanksgiving is upon us and Christmas is 

right around the corner.  I guess it goes with the 

phrase “Time Flies When You Are Having Fun! “ 

Our residents have been busy making crafts for 

our Gorham House tree that is on display at The 

Warren Congregational Church for the Festival 

Of Trees.  Please stop by and see it the week of 

December 3rd.  This year the theme is Victorian.  

We have had a change over in the Activity  

Department  and we  welcome Jessica Reisman 

on our Oxford Unit and Kim Munro on Windsor 

II.  They are both doing very well and are an     

asset to the Activity Department.   

We have many Christmas Activities planned as 

you can see by our list of Events.   

I am looking forward to seeing many of you at 

our Christmas Party which will be held on  

December 4th.   We will have beverages, food 

and music to bring in the Christmas spirit.  See 

you then! 

 

Best regards, 

 

Jeannine Lessard 

Activity  Coordinator 


